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Dear Parent/Carer  

 

Life is certainly busy at the moment and Crosshall Junior has ‘hit the 

ground running’! 

  
During the past two weeks, we have had a Mexicolore visit, the Life         

Educations Bus, a Clubs Fayre, two residential briefings, a parents event to 

find out more about Accelerated Reader and Future Me, families having 

lunch together and the Open Door Week.  Year Six is about to visit       

Legoland as part of the technology project. 

  
Next week, we hope you will be able to support the Macmillan Coffee 

Morning, where you can have a drink and a biscuit with your child.  There 

will also be a few other activities for you to join in with, such as a raffle.  It 

will be busy so please forgive the queues.  We hope to raise the money to 

support cancer patients’ care. 

  
During COVID, people used to say that ‘this is the new normal’ – and it 

wasn’t true. All these events indicate that finally things are normal. 

Have a great weekend and thank you for all your support 

 

Anne Eardley 

Head Teacher 

CROSSHALL  

CLOSE UP 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

29th September 

Year Six LEGOLAND 

Trip 

30th September  

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

@ CJS Hall -9:00-10:30am 

Must book online- see next 

page 

W/C 3rd October 

School Led Clubs 

Begin 

5th October 

Wood Green Visiting Year 

Three 

11th October 

Individual Photo Day 

17th - 19th October 

Parent & Child Learning 

Reviews (PCLRs) - VIRTUAL 

19th October 

Flu Immunisation Day  

JEANS FOR GENES DAY 

Thank you for your donations to Jeans for Genes today. We have so far 

raised £307! Any late monies will be added to this total.  

 

SCHOOL LED CLUBS 

You can now apply for a club place for your child. Click HERE to go to the 

booking section of our website. The deadline for applying is Monday 26th in 

order for us to process applications. We will let you know by Friday 30th 

which club/s your child has been allocated. 

YEAR FOUR  

POKEMON CARDS 

Please be aware that 

Pokémon Cards are 

disturbing learning and 

causing issues at  

lunchtimes. 

  We have therefore 

decided to ban these 

cards temporarily. Please 

ensure children do not 

bring them to school as 

they will be confiscated. 

http://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/CrosshallJuniorAT/?ref=bookmarks
https://twitter.com/CrosshallJunior
https://www.youtube.com/user/CrosshallJunior
https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/page/?title=Clubs+Bookings+%2D+Autumn+2022&pid=347


ASK YOUR CHILD A QUESTION: 

 
Show your adult how to partition the number 164.  

 
Which digit/digits change when you add 1000 more to a number?  

 
What is your favourite Shakespeare play, and why?  

 Which is larger and why? 6,486,104 or 6,489,104  

Assembly Theme  

Next Week: 

 

ARK - Being Kind  

to Others 

Sebastian P 

Luke N 

  Hannah W 

  Joseph P 

  Rares P 

TTRS HOUSE BATTLE NEXT WEEK: 

Edinburgh V London 

PARENT VIEW QUESTIONNAIRE 

 

Just a reminder that our Parent View Questionnaire is 

awaiting your response. We value your opinion in order to 

maintain high standards and improve the school. Please 

click HERE to complete the Parent View Questionnaire by 

30th September.  

 

MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING  

 

We are looking forward to hosting a Macmillan Coffee 

Morning next Friday 30th September, from 9:00am - 

10:30am. Click HERE to let us know you’d like to attend 

(this helps us get your child from class to meet you in the 

hall). 

 

If you would be willing to donate any baked goods for 

this very worthy cause, please can you bring any           

donations to the school office by 8:45am on Friday    

morning.  Please note we are a nut free school and      

cannot sell anything containing nuts or nut products. 

Please bring cash for teas, coffees and cakes. There will 

be an opportunity for children to decorate biscuits and 

for adults to ’guess the weight of the cake’. We look      

forward to seeing many of you there! 

 

APPLYING FOR A SECONDARY SCHOOL PLACE 

 

Year Six parents/carers, please don’t forget to apply for a 

secondary school place for your child. Click HERE. 

PE DAYS 

Students to attend school in PE kits 

according to the following schedule: 

 

 

MONDAY 6HV & 6JE 

TUESDAY 6CH & 6MR 

WEDNESDAY YEAR FIVE 

THURSDAY YEAR FOUR 

FRIDAY YEAR THREE 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdQ6AOjNXbyXgHTZMuAbp2FGfEz4UE-o2AoiCpbuWz_CeGouA/viewform?usp=pp_url
https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/form/?pid=286&form=1064
https://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/residents/children-and-families/schools-learning/apply-for-a-school-place

